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NSPCC Number Day, Friday 7th February 2020 
 
 
17th January 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
This year, Barrow Hedges will again be celebrating ‘Number Day’ on Friday 7th February 2020, 
in collaboration with the NSPCC. 
 
Children are invited to come into school wearing a ‘number’ in some form – this could include a 
badge, a t-shirt with a number printed or stuck on, or face-paint. There will be a prize for the most 
inventive wearing of a number in each year group!  Please note, children should wear school 
uniform apart from their ‘number accessory’, and we do stipulate that no sports kits are to 
be worn please. 
 
Throughout the day, children will take part in a range of number-based activities in class, in order 
to further raise the profile of Maths, with a particular focus on the theme of measure, place value 
and the four operations. As we are raising money for NSPCC, we would like children to bring in a 
donation of £1 to wear their number.  
 
If you have any questions about this day, please do not hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher 
or myself. We look forward to an exciting day! 
 
Miss Jessica Edwards 
 
Maths Subject Leader 
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